
Crowan School Newsletter – 13th February 2025

Dates for your diary
Thursday 27th February- Swimming starts (Pengelly)

Thursday 27th February – Year 5 Junior Lifeskills event at Tolvaddon Fire Station 

Week beginning 3rd March – Parents evening appointments 

Thursday 6th March – World Book Day 

Thursday 20th March – Pengelly visit to Farm and Country Day (Royal Cornwall Showground)

Friday 21st March – Comic Relief day 

Thursday 27th March – Songfest at Penzance

Tuesday 1st April- Easter egg hunt

Wednesday 2nd – Friday 4th April – Year 6 residential in London

DAY OF PASSION
Thank you to everyone for your support with our
day of passion. It was great to hear about the
children’s interests and there were some great
ideas for outfits. We will let you know how much
money we raised after the holidays. Thank you to
all the parents & grandparents who were able to
visit the classes – I know the children loved sharing
their work. We will inform you soon of our next
open session time.

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Kylo, Ethan and Noah

Trenoweth: Mason, Jacob and Grace

Pengelly: Taliyah, Jack and Amelia

Crenver: Digby and Harry

Awards for this half term’s value:
Passion

Arthur (Trenoweth) and Honey 

Well done all of you! 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 99.1%

Pengelly: 98.9%

Trenoweth: 97.3%

Releath: 97.5%

WELL DONE CRENVER!

INSET DAY AND HALF TERM 
Please remember, we are closed tomorrow
for staff training and next week for half
term. We look forward to seeing you all
again on Monday 24th February.

TIMES TABLES ROCK STAR 

COMPETITION
This week, Pengelly and Crenver have
been competing against 34 other schools
from Aspire, to see who can score the
highest average score in their times
tables. Crowan came 6th overall which is
an incredible result and congratulations
to Ori, Callum, Harry B and Rodrigo,
Buddy and Vinnie who were the highest
point scorers in their classes. Speed and
accuracy –well done all of you!

THANK YOU 
Today we said good bye to Mrs Usher who has been covering for Mrs Clarke’s absence. We
would like to thank her for all her hard work whilst she has been at Crowan and I know that
the children have really enjoyed her teaching them. We wish Mrs Usher well in her next role
and hope that we might get to see her again when we need some help and cover.
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